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 NEWSLETTER NO.8 AUTUMN TERM – 09 NOV 2018 
 

WEEK AHEAD 
REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE – Sunday 11th November 2018  
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEK 9  
FOCUS ON FRIENDSHIP FORTNIGHT – RESPECT EVERYONE 

Monday 12th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 

 Whole School Assembly 08.55 

 Governors Meeting  20.00 

Tuesday 13th    

Wednesday 14th  Y5 Swimming (2) 08.45 @ Mayfield 

 U11/U10 Boys Football v Bricklehurst (AWAY) 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 U11/U10 Girls Netball v Bricklehurst (HOME) 14.15 

 School Shop Open 15.30-16.30 

Thursday 15th  U9 Girls Netball v St Ronans (HOME) 14.15 

 Parent Consultations (Appointment sheets are in the Hall entrance if 

you wish to check your appointment time) 
18.30 onwards 

Friday 16th  Awards Assembly  08.55 

 Parent & Toddler Session  09.00-10.15 

 ISA Boys Football 5-a-side  @ Virgo Fidelis, South London 
Leave 11.00 
Home for 16.30 approx. 

Saturday 17th  Mayfield Scholarship Day   
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS:  ‘LOVE IS ALL YOU NEED’ 

RECEPTION Poppy For always being kind and friendly with everyone 

YEAR 1 Paddy For great effort and progress with his reading  

YEAR 2 
Seren For excellent listening and learning our ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ 

story and writing a fabulous version. Winnie  

YEAR 3 
Rupert For working so hard the last couple of weeks particularly in Maths! 

Dean 
For his awesome work ethic and for being such a positive role 
model. 

YEAR 4 

Freya For using her Growth Mindset to find a solution to a problem. 

Liberty For bravery in the face of adversity.  

Sofia 
For using her Growth Mindset to take a risk and have a go at 
decomposition – with success! 

YEAR 5 Oliver For being such a lovely, kind friend and a brilliant mathematician! 

YEAR 6 Mia  For being so helpful and positive  
 

SUPPORT STAFF 
FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

Bea Bea (Y3) For being helpful all week at lunchtimes 

SPORTS PERSONALITY 
OF THE WEEK 

Gus (Y1) For excellent effort and attitude  

William (Y3) For excellent Hockey dribbling skills 

MUSICIAN OF THE 
WEEK  

Mae (Y1) 
For great singing in their Nativity practice this week  

Gus (Y1) 

Belle (Y4) 
For already knowing the Christmas Song off by heart, and for 
singing beautifully this week.   

 

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Elena (Y6) played for the Sussex U12 Chess team in the National Finals in Warwickshire last weekend.  
The team finished in 1st place making them National Champions! 

• Luke (Y2) received 2 medals from the U7s Rugby Festival in Chichester 

We hope to have your support for the Wadhurst Parade on Sunday 11th November.  Do let us know if 
you will be in attendance.  Children should wear school uniform and assemble at Gloucester Road 
9.40am where you will be met by Mrs Blake and Mrs Leftwich.  The parade will start at 9.45am.  We 
will be carrying the school banner and laying a wreath at the War Memorial at 10.15am and it would 
be wonderful to have a good show of support from the school in this centenary year marking the end 
of WW1.  
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PTA CHRISTMAS POSTER 
COMPETITION 
Well done to everyone who took part in 
this competition organised by our PTA.  
Winners received Christmas Jumpers 
and their posters will be displayed in 
school and Monty’s will publicise the 
event in the village.   
Foundation Stage  - Felicity  
KS1    - Emma  
KS2    - Monty  
 

PTA 
• You should have received your ticket request form for the 

Burns Night Supper on Saturday 2nd February.  If you 
haven’t yet booked or have lost your request form please 
ask at the office.  Tickets are now on sale so please either 
leave your completed forms with payment at the office or 
in the PTA box just inside the Hall entrance asap.   

 

As Christmas is fast 
approaching, no doubt 
a lot of us are starting 
to shop online. This is 

a great opportunity to remind everyone about our ongoing 
fundraising scheme, “Easy Fundraising”. You can help raise 
valuable funds for our school, simply by shopping online with 
all your favourite retailers: there are hundreds to choose from 
including Amazon, Argos, eBay, John Lewis, Tesco, Waitrose, 
Next, M&S or even booking a holiday with Thomas Cook! 
 

All you need to do is register either online at 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk or download the app. It’s all free 
and very simple to use. Just search for and select Sacred 
Heart School as your chosen charity. After that you just 
access your favourite online retailers through the ‘Easy 
Fundraising’ website or app and the donations are 
automatically sent directly to the school from the retailers when you make your purchases. 
 

If we all shop through this app whilst we are online this Christmas (and all throughout the year) we could raise 
a lot of money for our school. Even more so if we encourage our friends and family to do the same! 
Happy Shopping! 
 

WYTKIDZ PERFORM 'PRIVATE PEACEFUL'   
Wadhurst Drama Club’s Youth Theatre group perform the thought-provoking 
Private Peaceful by Michael Morpurgo - the story of a 16-year-old, First World 
War soldier, Tommo Peaceful, awaiting the firing squad at dawn. He relives his 
joyful childhood, his adventures with Molly, the love of his life, and reflects on 
the injustices of the war that brought him to the front line. 
Wadhurst Commemoration Hall, East Sussex on Friday 16th and Sunday 18 
November 2018 

o Friday 16th November at 7.30pm (Doors Open at 7pm) 
o Sunday 18th November at 1.30pm (Doors Open at 1pm) 
o Sunday 18th November at 6:30PM (Doors Open at 6pm) 

Individual Ticket Price: £0.00 - £8.00*  
Group Ticket Price: £25.00* 
For tickets contact:   

Box Office: 01892 783384  
Southern Cross Travel in Wadhurst  
Or ticketsource.co.uk   
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Class has been busy 
learning about fireworks 

safety and Diwali. We made fireworks with 
junk modelling materials and we made 
fireworks paintings by blowing paint with 
straws. We have made special diva pots 
with clay to celebrate Diwali.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As part of our Science topic, 'Healthy Me!', we carried out an 
investigation to discover the best way to get rid of germs from our 

hands. Lots of green glitter and oil was used to represent 
the 'germs'! Hot 
water and lots 
of soap was the 
ONLY way to 
remove every 
single germ!  

We also 
discovere
d that a "sneeze" (green slime 
water) could travel up to 110 cm! 
YUCK!  
We have also been learning about Remembrance 
Day and the 100-year anniversary of the end of 
WW1. In Art we painted white crosses, like the 
unmarked graves, covered in poppies.   
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Year 5 have been learning all about biographies and 
autobiographies. They examined some biographical 
work about Michael Morpurgo and Roald Dahl and 
compared it to autobiographical accounts from the 
authors themselves, identifying similarities and 

differences.  
They 
particularly 
enjoyed the 
autobiographic
al accounts of Roald Dahl's life in his book, 
"Boy". In one 
session each of 
the different 
literacy groups 
was given a 

scene from the book and asked to improvise the scene, 
acting it out for the rest of the class. One group covered 
the gruesome discovery by the nasty Mrs Pratchett of a 
dead mouse in one of her sweet jars. Another group 

acted out the scene 
when Roald Dahl, who 
was feeling very 
homesick at boarding 
school, pretended to 
have appendicitis. The 
final group acted out 
how Roald Dahl's nose 
was cut off in a car 
accident and then 
sewn back on! 

The children were allowed to use props from around the classroom and as you can 
see from the photographs they were very inventive and we all 
had great fun! 
 

Thank you for making this a record breaking year for 
contributions to the Rotary Club Shoebox Appeal.  Together 
you have filled over 40 boxes! 

‘Spreading a little happiness’ 

Philosophy Club Quote of the Week 
" I believe knowledge and imagination have a symbiotic 
relationship.  One without the other is useless.  They co-
exist together."  Higher level thinking, Georgia! 


